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The grant awarded to Dolphin Marine 
Rescue (DMART) for $1834 contributed 
to the purchase of a new bird aviary.  
 
Dolphin Marine Rescue provides 
rehabilitation to over 100 plus marine 
animals yearly along the North Coast of 
NSW. In the (2021-2022) financial year 
we have received over 60 sea birds that 
came into care.  
 
By receiving this funding and 
purchasing this bird aviary, it greatly 
assists Dolphin Marine Rescue in 
improving our current sea bird 
rehabilitation facilities and care of 
these injured sea birds, it will also allow 
us to intake more patients and provide 
better welfare for a range of different 
species from seagulls, shearwaters to 
cormorants and pelicans.  
 
 
Dolphin Marine Rescue would like to express its gratitude to the NWC for this grant. 
 
Kind Regards,  
Kieran Marshall 

 


